
  MT. HALEY TOWNSHIP NEWSLETTER 

SUMMER 2024 EDITION 
 
Summer has arrived! There are a few items taking place in the Township this 

summer. 

There are numerous road repairs taking place in the township this year.  A few 

sections of township roads are being chipped and sealed. Brooks Road from 

Duncan Road to Patterson Road has been repaved. Maintenance on ditches and 

township drains are also taking place. We appreciate your patience with all of the 

road construction and detours within the Township. 

The Township has added a Verizon Tower located on the corner of Homer Road 

and Brooks Road. We are hoping this will increase service in the area. 

The township assessor, Frank Roenicke, will be visiting every parcel in the 

township for assessing over a five-year period. He will start at the south end of 

the township and work his way north. Your cooperation will be greatly 

appreciated. Frank Roenicke can be reached at (989) 708-1162. 

Also, as a reminder, the township website is: www.mthaleytwp.com. 

This is our community we live and take pride in.  The Board would like to thank 

everyone for keeping the township neat and clean.  

The township board would like to wish everyone a safe and enjoyable summer. 

Respectfully, 

 

Ken Brown                                   

Mt. Haley Township  

Supervisor 


